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Friday 18th October 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to invite you to a Phonics shared lesson on Friday 8th November 2019 between 2pm 
and 3pm. 
 
To allow you to have a greater understanding of how we teach phonics to your children to support 
their reading and writing, we will be exploring different phonic games which you can use to support 
your child at home. 
 
You will need to sign in at reception on the day. On this occasion pre-school siblings will be able to 
attend. 
 
The shared lesson will be a fantastic opportunity for you to take part in activities alongside your child 
and to share the learning experience with them. 
 
I hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning and 
achievements in school.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Mrs Bibi 
Year One Teacher 
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